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Noosa Waters Entry Statement Renewal

Project summary 

The Noosa Waters Entry Statement is 
currently in a state of disrepair and in 
desperate need of renewal. Council will soon 
commence construction works to revitalize 
this feature. 
 
To ensure a high-quality renovation, Council 
has contracted Disc Landscaping, an 
experienced landscape construction 
company, to undertake this work. 

IMAGE: Current Noosa Waters Entry Statement  

Design  

The design of the planned upgrade work has 
been developed by Council in close 
consultation with the Noosa Waters Residents 
Association (NWRA). 
 
The project aims to enhance the visual appeal 
of the park by constructing two central crazy-
paved blade walls and improving the 
surrounding landscaping to give the entry 
statement a fresh and updated look. 
 

The project scope includes: 
 Demolition of the existing concrete water 

feature and ponds. 
 Removal of pandanus trees. 
 Construction of two-tiered masonry blade 

walls, faced with crazy paving. 
 Installation of a ‘Noosa Waters’ sign to 

match the existing entry signage in 
Noosa Waters. 

 Retention of some existing trees to 
maintain a screen for houses behind the 
entry statement. 

 Turfing the area where the concrete 
ponds were removed. 

 Landscaping the entire mound with native 
plants and trees. 

 

 
IMAGE: Indicative new blade wall to be surrounded by 
landscaping to replicate entrance wall at other Noosa 
Waters entry 

Timing and community impact 

Work is scheduled to begin Monday, 17 June 
2024 and completed by the end of July 2024, 
weather permitting. During this time, the park 
will be closed to the public. 
 
Construction will take place from 7 AM to 5 
PM, Monday through Friday. Increased noise 
levels are expected, particularly during the 
demolition phase from Monday, 17 June to 
Friday, 21 June. 
 
 Every effort will be made to minimise the 
impact on residents. Council appreciates 
your patience and understanding during the 
construction period. 


